
Carolyn Fiscus: Brief Bio 
 
Carolyn Fiscus moved full time to Orcas Island in 2014 after retiring as a Nurse 
Practitioner/Nurse Midwife with Kaiser Permanente in Portland, Oregon where 
she delivered babies in the Kaiser Hospital and had a clinic practice in Women’s 
Health. Since retiring, she has served on San Juan County’s Human Services 
Advisory Board, the Orcas Medical Foundation Board, and the Board of the Orcas 
Community Resource Center (OCRC) where she served as President. She also 
trained and served as an EMT at Orcas Fire and Rescue until OCRC’s work took 
precedence. 
 


